
NOTICE RE POTENTIAL INCREASE OF DISTRICT FEES,  

RATES, TOLLS AND CHARGES 

- CENTRAL CLEAR CREEK SANITATION DISTRICT – 

NOTICE REGARDING CONSIDERATION OF POTENTIAL INCREASE TO FEES, 

DELINQUENCY CHARGES, AND INTEREST RATE BY CENTRAL CLEAR CREEK 

SANITATION DISTRICT. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors for the 

Central Clear Creek Sanitation District may consider an increase in fees, rates, tolls, penalties, or 

charges for wastewater services, including delinquency charges and interest on unpaid amounts, 

at a meeting of the Board of Directors for the Central Clear Creek Sanitation District to be held 

at 5:30 p.m. on February 16, 2023. The meeting will be held at 1401 Miner Street, Idaho Springs, 

CO 80452.  

By Order of the Board of Directors: 

CENTRAL CLEAR CREEK SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

By: /s/ Erb Law, LLC 

Attorney to the District 

 

Posted on District Website: January 17, 2023 

 


